
 
 
Dear student,  
 
We hope this newsletter meets you well. The summer months are fast approaching, the current 
academic year is almost ending, and we are looking forward to welcoming you, our new students 
to the Department in September! 
 
Because we understand that transitioning into postgraduate study can be daunting, we want you 
to have the option of preparing yourself prior to your arrival so that you can hit the ground running 
when term starts.  
 
We thought it would be timely for us to provide you with the recommended readings for your 
programme and more general study and pastoral support that is on offer at LSE once you join in 
September. If you have questions relating to the Department of Sociology or your programme, you 
can always contact us and we’ll be happy to help you.  
 

 
 
Recommended Readings 
 
There are no specific readings that must be read before your arrival in September, however, if you 
would like to begin to think and read about issues that will be covered on your programme, please 
see below, programme specific readings for the MSc Human Rights Programme: 
 
Having carefully examined your record when you applied, we are confident that you don't need to do 

any specific reading ahead of your programme in September. 

 

We would instead recommend regularly reading a newspaper, like the New York Times, and reading 

novels that take up serious issues, including in contexts you are less familiar with.  

 

You might also want to read recent reports from Amnesty International and Human Rights Watch 

alongside Jessica Whyte, Morals of the Market: Human Rights and the Rise of Neoliberalism (Verso, 

2019) 
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LSE LIFE 
 
LSE Life can help you navigate your learning journey with resources, events, skills sessions and 
one to one advice. LSE Life encourages the discovery and learning of new skills that you can use 
during and beyond your time at LSE.  
More information here 
 

 
 

Student Wellbeing Service 

The LSE Student Wellbeing team offers a host of wellbeing tools and activities including 
workshops and group meetings that you can join throughout the term. These include 
reflective journaling, goal setting, a stress management group, and more. Students can also make 
appointments with wellbeing advisers. Browse the student wellbeing pages here 

LSE Peer Support Scheme 

Peer Supporters are trained student volunteers who support their peers by offering a non-
judgmental, confidential listening space to any LSE student. You can register your interest in 
speaking to a peer supporter - this allows you to specify what you want to speak about or would 
like support with, and you can also choose who you wish to speak to if you wish. Any student can 
speak to any peer supporter – it is a fully inclusive scheme available to all students. We believe 
that asking for help is a sign of strength not of weakness and reaching out is a chance to build 
connections and speak to students you might not otherwise meet. Read on for more information 

LSE Student Counselling 

The LSE Student Counselling Service aims to enable students to cope more effectively with any 
personal or study difficulties that may be affecting you during your time at LSE. This service is free 
of charge, and sessions can be booked in advance with our professionally qualified and 
experienced counsellors, and there is also a daily drop-in service. Find out more 

We hope you find the recommended readings and wider LSE support for your learning journey and 
wellbeing useful. 

Welcome 2024- Save the date! 
 
We announced our Welcome dates in our previous email. As a reminder, starting from Monday 23 
September 2024 and running through to Friday 27 September 2024, all new students will join us at 
LSE for a week of department and School-wide events, activities and an induction which will take 
place in person on campus. Please save the date as you’ll also need to attend enrolment on 
campus during this week! The first day of teaching will take place Monday 30 September 2024, 
and you can find term dates here.   
 
 

https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/lse-life
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/student-wellbeing
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/student-wellbeing/students-supporting-students/peer-support-scheme
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/student-wellbeing/student-counselling
https://info.lse.ac.uk/current-students/term-dates


 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

With warm wishes,  
MSc Programmes Team   
 
Adeel Parvez and Vivienne Codjoe  
MSc Programme Managers | Department of Sociology   
The London School of Economics and Political Science  
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE  
e: sociology.msc@lse.ac.uk   
lse.ac.uk  
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